GREATER GADSDEN HOMEBUILDERS ASSOCIATION

www.GGHBA.com

President: Bobby Dale Welch V President: Heath McDaniel Secretary: Joyce Roberson

Treasurer: Tim Reid

Executive Officer: Debbie Thompson

NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY • January 8, 2019 6:00 PM NO DECEMBER MEETING

The Officers and Directors of
GREATER GADSDEN HOMEBUILDERS ASSOCIATION
would like to THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT IN 2018
and we would like to wish you and your family a
VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS & A WONDERFUL NEW YEAR!!!

IMPORTANT MEETING

I have had a lot of questions by builders about new laws. So December 10, 2018 at 12:00, Gridiron in Centre, Russell Davis (Vice President) and a (insurance agent), from State Homebuilders will be speaking and answering any questions our contractors may have. Please inform your contractors and anyone else interested in the topic to be present.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

As 2018 drifts towards December 31 and we prepare to embark into 2019, let us reflect on the blessings received and commit to making a difference. In 2018 GGHBA supported students entering the construction industry by providing funding for scholarships. We took time and encouraged young men and women at competitions to strive towards their goal. We provided lunch, travel and lodging, material for class projects, and just an overall question and answer discussion about how the construction industry has allowed so many of us to provide for our families. GGHBA partnered with students at the high school and college level to craft and install trail signage at Black Creek Trails and build a changing station to be used by anyone wanting to enjoy the outdoors. GGHBA was extremely active during this year's election process.

ABPAC provided funding and campaign support for candidates in our area. A lot of this information is repeated from previous newsletters and we bring attention to these things at our monthly meetings (YES! We have monthly meetings and we want you to participate) but I don't want us to minimize the things we have accomplished. Not to boast or brag but to energize us to continue making a difference in our community. Christmas is a time of year to enjoy the décor, recognize the aroma of the holidays, hear the Christmas music, and worship the new born Savior. We are going to continue working hard to be an energizing influence in our industry and community. May you all have a

MERRY CHRISTMAS

Bobby Dale Welch GGHBA 2018 President.

History will point out some of the things I did wrong and some of the things I did right. George H. W. Bush

GGHBA CHRISTMAS PARTY
SATURDAY – DECEMBER 8, 2018 @ 6:00 PM
MUSIC BY ERIC PERKINS, PIANIST & VOCALIST
ENTERTAINMENT BY SHEILA BURGESS, COMEDIAN
STEAKS COOKED BY KENNY GOSS
SEE YOU THERE!